
Hello, and welcome to the first edition of the Project YaREN newsletter! 
Each month, we will share updates about our proposed low-carbon blue 
ammonia facility along with highlights from community activities.  
 
Our goal is to maintain transparency and keep you informed about 
how our team is actively communicating project safety, upholding strict 
environmental standards and strengthening community 
partnerships. 

We are planting strong roots in the Ingleside community – by bringing in 
more native plants!  
 
Our team is partnering with the Coastal Bend Bays and Estuaries 
Program to bring awareness to the crucial role of native plants in the 
coastal ecosystem and discuss how Project YaREN prioritizes the 
environment in and around Ingleside.  
 
Come visit us during the Growing Ingleside Roots event and get your 
FREE drought-tolerant native plant to take home.

Stay informed: Updates and insights from Project 
YaREN

Let’s chat! 

Our blog is your go-to source for project updates, team insights and 
community-partner highlights. From safety initiatives to local partnerships, 
we’re sharing stories from the Coastal Bend, for the Coastal Bend. 

    SUPPORTING COASTAL 
CONSERVATION IN 
CORPUS CHRISTI 

EMPOWERING THE  
NEXT GENERATION 

OF WOMEN IN INDUSTRY

We are looking forward to partnering with the community and will continue 
to provide updates to keep you informed.

LEARN MORE

LEARN MORE

We’re happy to talk one-on-one with you at our Project YaREN 
Information Center. To make an appointment, call 361-461-0995 or email 
inquiries@projectyaren.com. 
 
Project YaREN Information Center 
2334 Highway 361 
Suite 182 
Ingleside, Texas 78362


